
 

“The Prep Talk”    August 31, 2017 

 

News from Mrs. Fear 

Labor Day Weekend: A reminder that there will be no 

school on Friday, September 1st and Monday, September 4th. 

Harbor Nissan GIVES BACK: Harbor Nissan 

together with Harbor Insurance are going to donate $15,000 

each month to local organizations and causes. Three local 

charities will have the chance to win $5,000 each month. Two 

charities will be decided via social media contest and one 

chosen via a committee. Each organization can win 3 times 

during the calendar year!! This is going to be huge for local 

organizations, the arts, etc. PLEASE VOTE FOR US DAILY! More 

information on how to vote is attached. 

School Store: We are so excited that so many of our 

families have already signed up to participate. School store is 

100% online and a great opportunity to raise money for our 

school and classes with no door-to-door selling. Thank you for 

your support, last year our school earned $500 from School 

Store! 

8th Grade Fundraising: Every year our 8th graders 

take a trip to Washington D.C. and do fundraising throughout 

the year to offset cost. On September 8th, they will be starting 

snack sales during lunch for Delta building and will continue 

Friday afternoons. Most items will be $1.00. 

Save the Date: September 28th in the evening at 

Laishley Crab House. It is a fun night put on by our parent 

association! Stay tuned for more details. 

Builders Club: Builders Club starts next Thursday, 

September 7th. Permission slips are under resource documents 

on RenWeb. Please see Mrs. Biansco if you need any other 

information. 

Lunch Ordering: Thank you for following the 

instructions with lunch ordering. If you are having any issues 

once you are on the payment screen, please contact Rebecca. 

If your order is in red it is not complete and has not been 

submitted all the way through. 

School Spirit: We have our Charlotte Prep black dri-fit 

shirts (the gift shirt that we gave at supply drop off) for sale 

for $10. Please contact the front office if you are interested in 

purchasing one of these to represent our school in the 

community. 

 

Next Week’s Events 

Monday 

No School 

Tuesday 

Tae Kwon Do 

Football Game against St. Charles Borremeo 

Wednesday 

Tennis Club 

Model United Nations 

5th Grade Science Fair Meeting 

Thursday 

Charlotte Prep Yogi’s 

Builders Club  

Flag Football against Epiphany  

Friday 

Bricks for Kidz 

Retention and Recruitment Meeting at 8:30 

 Parent Association 
We are trying something new to accommodate 

our working parents. For those of you who 

missed our first parent association meeting, we 

will have an evening meeting on Wednesday, 

September 6th at 5:30pm. If you would like to 

attend, please RSVP. 

Next meeting: September 7th at 8:30. We will 

discuss our parent social which is scheduled for 

September 28th at 6:30pm. 

 


